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1. On 13 June 2017 ComReg published a Call for Inputs1 on its review of the regulatory 

governance of Eircom Limited (trading as “eir”) including, but not limited to, eir’s 

Regulatory Governance Model ("RGM"). This Call for Inputs was accompanied by 

the reports of its independent advisors KPMG2 and Cartesian Limited3 (“the 

Advisors”). 

2. In the Call for Inputs ComReg is seeking the views of interested parties in respect 

of the contents of its Advisors’ reports.  The original due date for the submission of 

responses was 13 October 2017.  ComReg has recently received a request to 

extend the closing date for submissions and it agrees to this request. 

3. Responses to this document should now be provided by 27 October 2017 and sent 

to RGM-call-for-input@comreg.ie . It is ComReg’s intention to publish non confidential 

versions of the responses shortly thereafter. 

                                                
1 ComReg Document No. 17/64 
2 ComReg Document No. 17/64a 
3 ComReg Document No. 17/64b 
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